
 

 

 

 

Dear Doctor: 
 

When a patient needs a corneal transplant, safety is paramount. 
 

That’s why more corneal surgeons turn to Eye Bank Association of America-accredited eye banks again and again. EBAA Accreditation 
is the only corneal tissue program recognized by the FDA and CDC, and our medical standards are endorsed by the American 
Academy of Ophthalmology. We have the most thorough and comprehensive eye banking accreditation in the field—it’s the gold 
standard.  

 

 

 

A key component of our accreditation process is an on-site inspection conducted by an eye banking professional and corneal surgeon 
to evaluate the safety of an eye bank’s operations. With routine peer inspections, you can rest assured that the tissue you’re getting 
from an EBAA-accredited bank is of the highest quality, and ensures the best patient outcomes.  
 

Learn more about our proven accreditation, or find an EBAA accredited eye bank near you: 
 

https://restoresight.org/accreditation/ 
 

All the Best, 
 

Kevin P. Corcoran CAE 

President & CEO  

Eye Bank Association of America 
 

Visit our website 
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